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FROM THE BRIDGE

As this issue of the Fireball! will be going to all
hands, I would like to issue a special invitation to
those shipmates who have never attend an Oz-
bourn reunion to come to Seekonk and join in the
festivities. This years event is filled with exciting
activities for both shipmates and their spouses or
guests. Dinner aboard a WWII Battleship, the
USS Massachusetts BB-59, followed by a memo-
rial service for our departed comrades. A visit to
the USS Joseph P. Kennedy DD850, one of the
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Keep October 17—21, 2001 open.

Finally, to those who are having trouble deciding
whether to come or not, I offer this:

come to one Ozbourn reunion and if you are not
thoroughly satisfied and don’t go home with a
warm feeling inside then don’t come back. I want
to warn you though, I and many of your shipmates
went to that one reunion and now we are hooked
for life.

W D Minter, President

few Gearing class destroyers to escape the scrap
pile. Walk the decks and visit old familiar areas
of your Ozbourn days. But the thing that gives me
the biggest thrill is greeting and visiting with
friends and acquaintances of so many years ago.
You will discover that friendships last forever and
there are no strangers at an Ozbourn reunion. To
those of you who live in the eastern United States,
lets show those West Coast guys how to support a
reunion in your area.

Some suggestions for those who plan to come:
For the best airfares, book your reservations early
and don’t forget to check on senior fares and sen-
ior discount coupons. They offer substantial sav-
ings if you book early.

Complete and send in your sign up sheets and
registration fees as quickly as possible. This gives
us a reliable count of how many to plan for and
your money will be refunded if for some reason
you can’t attend.

Mark the reunion dates on your calendar and
schedule other activities around them.

FROM SHIPS OFFICE

As you scan this issue of Fireball! outlining the ac-
tivities available during the forthcoming reunion, it
will become apparent that a great deal of effort and
attention to detail has been expended by the reunion
committee in putting together the best possible
package for your enjoyment.

Should one of the tours scheduled not meet your
fancy, just remember that this area of New England
is loaded with historic and wonderful places to
visit. For example, sites like Old Sturbridge Vil-
lage, Plymouth Rock, Cape Cod and many others to
include Boston are within easy traveling distance
from our temporary “Home Port and would be wor-
thy of consideration.

The next issue of Fireball! will be published in Au-
gust and will contain the finalization of plans for
the reunion. I hope all of you will give serious con-
sideration to attending. Lets make this the best one
yet. “SEE YOU THERE”.

T. M. Perkins, Editor






